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Bramfield and Thorington Parish Council 

Clerk’s report for the meeting on 13th November 2023 

 

1. Communication: 

 

a. Email received from ESDC containing a new proposed Refuse and Dog Waste Bin policy.  

Councillors are welcome to feedback any comments 

b. Email received from ESDC invitation to feedback any comments to the consultation on 

East Suffolk Council's Street Trading Policy 

c. Emails received from ESDC giving advice and website link for people to access support 

from the recent floods 

 

 

2. Website  

Continues to be updated with Council documents and village events supplied by Cllr. Niven 

 

3. Council Administration 

Precept notice received from East Suffolk Council.  Latest date is 26th January 2024 

 

4. Matters Arising 

Action 
Date 

Details Owner DRAFT 
Meeting 
Review 
Month 

June 2023 2nd Defibrillator possibilities Chair Jan 2024 

July 2023 Website – how can we better utilise it? All tbc 

Sep 2023 Update on progress of 20mph Working Party set up Chair Jan 2024 

Sep 2023 Establish if ESDC are able to provide financial 
support for the Village Green Project 

Clerk Ongoing 

Oct 2023 Investigate stickers on dog bins to inform public 
where to report an issue 

Clerk Jan 2024 

Oct 2023 Align ESDC Grit bin information with the Councils Cllr. 
Niven 

Jan 2024 

 

 

 

 

 


